
Beginning Sunday, January 31, several bus stops on 
Cameron Ave., between Vincent Ave. and Citrus Ave., will no 
longer be served by Line 488. These stops will only be 
served by Line 281. 

Customers may transfer to Line 281 at Eastland Center or 
Plaza West Covina to get to bus stops along Cameron Ave. 

VVisit foothilltransit.org or call 1-800-RIDE-INFO (743-3463) 
for details about this service change and to find out how 
students can save with our student discounts. 
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